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* The effective date of the CT, NH, ME, RI, and VA price increases announced on November 8, 2021 will now 
be January 4, 2022. This increase will be on top of the previously communicated increase for CT, NH, ME, RI, 
and VA of 15% and hence the total increase of CT, NH, ME, RI, and VA will increase by 23 % of the current 
price effective January 4, 2022. 
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DuPont de Nemours Inc. 

November 19, 2021  
 
 

PERFORMANCE BUILDING SOLUTIONS PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Effective January 4, 2022, or as otherwise specified in your agreement with DuPont, 
DuPont™ Performance Building Solutions will increase the selling prices of all 
Styrofoam™ Brand Extruded Polystyrene Insulation products in the United States.  
Agreement permitting, the price adjustment will be effective for all new and existing 
orders shipping on or after January 4, 2022. 
 

Product Name Percent Increase 

Styrofoam™ Brand Extruded Polystyrene Insulation 
products including ST-100 Series 

8%* 

 
All existing and new job quotes will be managed on an individual basis. DuPont 
reserves the right to limit the quantity of orders placed in advance of this increase. 
 
We are committed to delivering the highest level of service, providing quality products 
and helping you enhance your business to best serve the current and future market 
needs. DuPont looks to accelerate the development of innovative solutions that will 
bring you products demanded by architects, builders and installers, with industry leading 
Building Science knowledge and technical service. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to supply your needs and for your continued support and 
understanding on investing in the future. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Tom Evans 
Business Director – Americas 
Performance Building Solutions
 


